M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
July 11, 2016
RE:

Surplus Equipment
Joseph M. Humbert, Warehouse Supervisor, requests that the old equipment being stored in the warehouse be declared as surplus and approved for disposal. The equipment list includes: casework and cabinets from New Haven, old-unusable transportation bus parts, computer tables from Conner Middle School, old blocking sled from Cooper High School and Social Studies Books from Ryle High School. The equipment, furniture and textbooks have been deemed outdated by the school and have been replaced.

The equipment being disposed are documented on an asset adjustment sheet and kept on file in the Purchasing office for review. 

I request that the board declare the items surplus and approve the disposal through advertised auction and disposed in accordance with Board Policy. 

